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Comments: A cabin near Cape Fanshaw would be a good spot. Preferably on the mainland rather on Whitney,

tucked up inside Cleaveland Passage. In addition to new cabins I would also like to ask that work be done on

existing infrastructure.  The trail from wrangell narrows to Petersburg Lake has been in disrepair for a number of

years now and gets worse each winter. I would like to see that be rebuilt. The Harvey Lake Cabin should be

reopened as well. It is in such an amazing spot and I hate to see that it can't be reserved anymore. Thank you for

the opportunity to submit my comments.


